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It’s that time of year again!  We’re all trying to squeeze in a few more old car activities 

before the weather shuts us down.  Meanwhile, we’re planning for next year, 

conducting elections, collecting 2024 dues, and working to offer electronic payment 

options to make joining or renewing easier.  And oh yeah, don’t look now but the 

Christmas season and all its related activities are right around the corner.  A busy 

time of year to be sure.   

Speaking of elections, be sure to review the candidate bios in this issue of The 

Sidelight and be prepared to cast your vote at the Awards & Elections meeting on Sunday, November 

19th.  With some open positions it is indeed encouraging to see so many fine candidates throw their hats 

into the ring.  

Dues renewal information for 2024 makes its second appearance in this issue.  Please help Secretary 

Alex Wilkins meet his obligations to AACA by sending in your renewal dues on or before the deadline of 

November 30th.  Although still in the testing phase, I am very pleased to report that Tim Truax has made 

significant progress that will result in the ability to renew your KYANA dues electronically on the KYANA 

website. The goal will be to eventually allow for event registration payments to also be collected 

electronically, though that is down the road a bit.  For now, kudos to Tim for his hard work in the 

electronic payment area as well as standing in as the interim Treasurer. 

If you have not visited our website lately, please go there soon: https://kyanaregionaaca.com/.  Region 

board member Stan Gaus has penned a great story about his “newest” vintage car, purchased this year 

at the Street Rod Nationals.  Scroll down on the home page of the website to view Stan’s saga.  There 

are also many new activity photos uploaded during the past month so have a look, you might see yourself 

or your car if you participated.  Didn’t participate?  See the fun you’ve been missing. 

Several KYANA members, including me, recently returned from the Hershey swap meet and car show.  

Many KYANA members judged at the Friday car show, including Ruth Hill.  Prior 

to the start of judging on show day, Ruth was recognized for achieving 100 AACA 

judging credits.  Congratulations Ruth!  The weather at Hershey this year, aside 

from some brief showers on show day morning, was perfect.  The weather was 

also likely ideal for another sizable contingent of KYANA members that headed 

south to enjoy Cruisin’ the Coast (CTC) along the Mississippi Gulf Coast.  Both 

Hershey and CTC occur during the same week each year, so you must choose one 

or the other.  I was a bit disappointed with all the empty and non-vending swap 

spaces at Hershey, thus next year I think we will be found Cruisin’ the Coast.   

While winter may be fast approaching, there are still plenty of opportunities described in this Sidelight 

to have fun with your car.  Toys for Tots, Veterans Day parade, and Light up Louisville are but a few of 

the KYANA activities remaining on our 2023 calendar.  

 Thanks, Mark 

Remember…it’s supposed to be fun! 

FROM THE PRESIDENT MARK KUBANCIK 

https://kyanaregionaaca.com/


 
 

 
KYANA Region Board Meeting Minutes – October 10, 2023 
 
Location: KYANA Clubhouse 
 
KYANA Region Board Members Present: Mark Kubancik, Alex Wilkins, Willie Willhoite, Stan Gaus, 
Chester Robertson, Tim Truax, Brian Koressel 
 
KYANA Region Members Present: Ruth Hill, Ken Martin 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:37 pm 
 
Secretary’s Report: Chester Robertson moved to accept the September meeting minutes, Brian 
Koressel seconded the motion. The motion carried with all in favor. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Alex Wilkins moved to accept the September treasurer's report, Brian Koressel 
seconded the motion. The motion carried with all in favor. 
 
Activities: Chester Robertson updated the board on upcoming events. 
 
Membership: Ken Martin updated the board on new pre-members that have expressed interest in 
the club. Alex Wilkins updated the board on renewals for existing members.   
 
Clubhouse Rentals: Nothing new to report.  
 
Sidelight: Nothing new to report.  
 
Website: Car related articles are still needed for the website. Stan Gaus will be writing about his 
latest acquisition – be sure to check it out!  
 
Old Business: Alex Wilkins updated the board on hotel options for the 2025 National Event. The 
board discussed upcoming elections.  
 
New Business: Tim Truax updated the board on ideas for youth outreach.    
 
A motion to close the meeting was made by Chester Robertson and seconded by Brian Koressel. 
The meeting adjourned at 7:20 pm. The next meeting will be held at the clubhouse on November 9 
at 6:30 pm.  
 

 
 

FROM THE SECRETARY ALEX WILKINS   



 

 

 
There are only seven events left for this year. You may need to check the events 
calendar at the end of The Sidelight for date changes. Please note that the Light 
Up Louisville parade has been changed to Saturday, December 2nd. 

   
The Toys for Tots Breakfast is just around the corner on Saturday, November 4th.  Bring a toy, come 
meet KYANA friends and get treated to a hot breakfast.  This event has been going on for over 
twenty years! The Veterans Day Parade on Saturday, November 11th is back downtown and is a 
moving parade.  We will meet on 2nd Street in the Walnut Street Church's parking lot at 
9:30AM. From there, we will head downtown at 10AM.  The Awards and Elections Dinner on the 
Sunday, November 19th is your time to be rewarded for all the hard work each of you as a KYANA 
member has put in this year. We will also elect the new board members for the coming new 
year.  Come out to vote and get your awards.  Thanks Chester 
 

 

 
 Continued prayers for Glenda Clark 

 
 Continued prayers for Mike Lyall 

 
 Continued prayers for Dick Renders who had a fall but is doing 

better. 
 
Happy Fall everyone. Patsy   

 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                      

 

 

Drop off a New Toy on 

Saturday, November 4, 2023 

Between 9:00am – 11:00am 

Kyana Club House 

3821 Hunsinger Lane 

Louisville, Ky 40220 

Questions contact: Maureen Vannatta – 502-931-2173 

Free breakfast  

 

Sponsored by: KYANA Charities 

KYANA EVENTS BY CHESTER ROBERTSON 

PRAYERS, THANKS AND CONGRATULATIONS 



 
 

 
VETERANS DAY PARADE     
When: November 11, 2023               
Where: Meet at 2nd street in the Walnut Street 
Church's parking lot at 9:30AM. The church 
address is 1143 S 3rd St., Louisville, KY 40203. The 
parking lot is next to and behind the 
church. From there, we will head downtown at 
10AM.  
CALL OR TEXT CHESTER FOR GOODIE BAG 
COUNT & SHARE WHAT TYPE OF CAR YOU WILL DRIVE IN THE PARADE. We 
still need a few convertibles.  Phone Chester at: 502-619-2916 

 
 

 

 
 

AWARDS AND ELECTIONS DINNER 
WHEN: Sunday, November 19, 2023 @ 2:00PM 
WHERE: At the Ole KYANA Home 
Please send $8.00 per member to: 
              Beverly Foster 

 P. O. Box 238 
Fairdale, KY  40118 

            Phone: 502-415-1236 
Last day to register is Tuesday, Nov. 14th by mail. 
Must call after that date to see if dinner is available. 
This is a member's only event! 

                                                        
 

 
 
     KYANA is sponsoring the Light Up Louisville Parade event on Saturday, 
December 2, 2023 (please note the date change). We will be supporting 
the Marine Corp Reserves and Toys for Tots again this year. The parade is 
in downtown Louisville in the evening of December 2nd.  KYANA is looking 
for cars to participate in the parade. This is always a fun event.  Once the 

parade gets started, it proceeds at a steady pace. It is great to see all the people lining the streets 
enjoying seeing our cars in the parade.  More details to follow as we find out the time and location to 
meet. 
     If you would like to join us, contact Alan Vannatta at (502)445-3810 and let me know what automobile 
you will be driving.   We will look forward to seeing you.   
Thanks, 

 AWARDS AND ELECTIONS DINNER 

 LIGHT UP LOUISVILLE 

VETERANS DAY PARADE  



Alan Vannatta 
Light Up Louisville Parade chairperson 

 

Adult Christmas Dinner Party!! 
Hosted by: Brian and Shelly Koressel 

Sunday, December 3rd, 2023 

Big Spring Country Club 

5901 Dutchmans Lane 

Louisville, Kentucky 40205 

Time 1:00 p.m. Social Hour 

2:00 p.m. Dinner Served 

The Adult Christmas Dinner Party is heading our way! We can come together with friends and 

reflect on good times, making it a special event. We will gather for social hour to visit, swap stories, and 

just enjoy the holiday starting at 1:00 p.m.  A cash bar will also be available, this is “cash” only no 

credit cards accepted. Dinner will be served @ 2:00PM going until 4:00 p.m.  Please bring a canned 

good item with you, and all donations will go to Dare to Care. 

The cost per member for salad, buffet dinner, soft drinks, and dessert is only $20. If you send in 

your money for reservations, but don’t attend, your money will not be refunded. All money ($20.00 per 

member) needs to be received by Friday, November 17th, 2023.  Hard deadline necessary to provide 

the kitchen staff with an accurate count for dinner preparation. 

Send check payable to KYANA to: Shelly Koressel, PO Box 206214, Louisville, KY 40250  

Note: Checks will not be returned at the dinner. Any questions call me at 502-724-5040. 

 

Just a reminder, this is a special event, so ladies please wear something nice, like a dress or dress pants, 

no blue jeans please.  Gentlemen, no blue jeans please, dress pants, with dress shirt, sport coat, (ties 

optional).  

Please come out, see your friends, and have a relaxing meal! 

 

 
 

CHILDREN'S CHRISTMAS PARTY 

Saturday December 9 @ noon 
The Children's Christmas Party will take place on Saturday, December 9 at 12:00 noon.  

We will start the fun with holiday themed crafts and activities, enjoy a hearty lunch, have some fun 
with a balloon artist, and finish the festivities with a visit from Santa. 

 

  PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING: 
                                   The deadline for gift ideas is December 3. 
                            We need three $25 gift ideas for member's children. 
                                     Grandparents need to bring a wrapped gift or gifts for their grandchildren. 
                                           For more info and to RSVP please contact  
                                    Pat Kubancik (502) 445 4993 or Jenni Mulrooney (502) 935 0249 

 CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS PARTY 



 

 
Come out and join us for the Shepherdsville Country Music Show. 
This is always are great show and a lot of fun. You might even find 
yourself singing along to the wonderful music during the show. We 
hope to see you there!!!!! 
 

 WHERE: Shepherdsville Country Music 
1833 HWY KY. 44 WEST for 3 miles 
 

WHEN: Saturday, December 16, 2023 @ 7pm 
 

Must register by Dec. 15th 

 

Call Ruth Hill @ 502-640-8510 

 

PLEASE SEE THE NOMINATIONS BELOW 

FOR THE KYANA REGION BOARD CANDIDATES  

Please note that these positions will be voted on at our Sunday, 

November 19th meeting 

 

For KYANA Region President: There is one candidate for this position. 

Mark Kubancik 

Pat and I have been KYANA members since 2005. We enjoy the many activities and benefits available to us 

as KYANA members and enjoy the company of the many friends we have made in the Club. I began serving 

you as the KYANA Region Secretary late in 2010 and assumed the role of Region President in January of 2022. 

I’ve been honored and humbled by the many kind words you have shared with me as your club President. 

As your President, I’ve worked with my fellow officers, our dedicated board of directors, and the general 

membership to offer and provide support for a full calendar of varied activities. With the board’s support we 

changed our banking relationship to one that offers more convenience and varied options for electronic 

payments. I’ve attended many national AACA events, promoting our swap meet and engaging with national 

club leaders to keep KYANA relevant and top of mind. We formed a small team that submitted a proposal to 

host an AACA national meet in 2025. That proposal was accepted and there will be a place for you on the 

support team! Should I be fortunate to be reelected to a second term as President I would like to set forth a 

couple specific goals: 1) Understand and manage our relationship with KYANA Charities to maximize synergy 

2) Finalize the research done thus far on electronic payments and put forth a plan to implement such payment 

options. 

It is a pleasure to serve such a great Club that returns so much back to its members and the community. Your 

thoughtful vote for me as President is very much appreciated and valued. 

Mark Kubancik 

SHEPHERDSVILLE CHRISTMAS MUSIC SHOW 



For KYANA Region Vice-President: There is one candidate for this position. 

CHESTER ROBERTSON 

Again, this year has been a great success with a new record of over forty events with two being overnight 

tours.   I am running for your VP to urge you to get your antique out and have lots of fellowship with KYANA 

members in the new year.  I have served on your Kyana board for thirty-seven years in every position.  The 

most rewarding job of being the VP is helping to plan of all activities.  We need your input and new 

chairpersons to have the best selection of activities for 2024.  I ask for your vote and help in making the new 

year a fun one.  Let's drive our old buggies in the new year. 

Chester Robertson 

 

For KYANA Region Secretary: There is one candidate for this position. 

ALEX WILKINS 

My goal for this resume is to be as succinct as the Secretary’s notes that you’ve been reading for the past two 

years. All kidding aside, I have enjoyed serving the club as Secretary for the past two years, and on the board 

in general for several years prior. I appreciate your support in continuing to serve the club as Secretary for 

another year. 

Alex Wilkins 

 

For KYANA Region Treasurer: There is one candidate for this position. 

SHAWN McDONALD 

Hello, I'm Shawn McDonald and I would like your consideration to be the Treasurer of our KYANA auto club.   I 

joined the club during the fun of 2020 and have been blessed to attend several events where I have been 

able to meet my fellow club members and learn their stories.   For those I have not been able to meet in 

person here is a little of my story.   I am happily married to my wife Kim and enjoy being the father of 5 

children. My education includes a Mechanical Engineering Degree from Penn State (We Are) and a master’s 

in management from Walsh College.  Currently I am employed at Ford Motor Company's Ky Truck Plant as an 

exterior engineer.   Thank you for your consideration to become your Treasurer I look forward to growing my 

involvement with our club. 

Shawn McDonald 

 

For KYANA Region Director: There are 3 candidates for 2 positions. 

STAN GAUS 

My name is Stan Gaus, and I am interested in running for the KYANA board of director’s position. I am 

currently serving on the board and am willing to continue to serve if elected. My wife Jeanne and I joined the 

KYANA car club in 2019. I have many leadership positions in work and church life. I am currently the VP of 



Projects at Vogt Power International and a deacon at Shelby Christian Church in Shelbyville. As VP of Projects, 

I am responsible for managing project teams to supply equipment to utilities worth several million dollars. In 

my church life I have previously held the position of elder, treasurer and frequently lead SS classes or small 

groups. Whether you vote for me or not, I would be happy to speak with you sometime about your story. 

Thanks in advance for your vote. 

Stan Gaus 

 

KENNETH R. MARTIN 

Experienced leader leveraging social work counseling expertise; 37 years of sales and marketing success and 

business relationship development experience to enhance the lives of clients. 

Education: MSSW, University of Louisville, May 2018 – Gerontology Specialization, CSW Certification, July 

2018 

Car Club Experience: Completed 9-month journey to find my 1979 Buick Electra Limited. Built a network 

within both AACA/KYANA and Buick Club of America to research, assess and acquire the Buick. Includes 

people in Louisville, Lexington, Chicago, Atlanta, Pennsylvania, Virginia, and New York. Developed local 

network of service providers to repair and ensure the Buick is set to original spec. Result: Electra is BCA Gold 

Certified!  Active with KYANA Club Board and club activities, including hosting events and accepting taking 

over as Membership Chairman. 

Work Experience: Clark Memorial Hospital and Centerstone of Kentucky, Mental Health Therapist.  Providing 

clinical services and crisis interventions for geriatric mental health clients.  This includes therapeutic interventions 

with groups and individuals. 

Treyton Oak Towers and Family Scholar House - Social Work Practicum.  Supported efforts for successful 
rollout of processes in compliance with Center for Medicare and Medicaid Services regulations for 
rehabilitation facilities. Provided support to participants and assisted with their efforts to achieve personal 
and professional development goals in accordance with the mission of FSH. Sales Leader 1978-2015 37 years 
of successful sales experience in data communications and financial and mortgage industries. 

Ken Martin 

 

TIM TRUAX 

It has been an honor serving the club on the Board of Directors these past 2 years. I am currently serving as 
interim Treasurer currently. I strive to always keep the members and the club in mind when making decisions. 
I would appreciate your support in continuing to serve the club as your Board member for another term. 

Thank You, Tim Truax. 

 

 

 



 
 

Just a quick update on the status of several ongoing issues at the KYANA Clubhouse. There is a large 

tree that partially fell during the most recent storms. It is next to the parking area by the driveway entrance 

to the clubhouse. There are requests for bids to remove the debris and the remainder of the tree.  As a 

short-term solution Fred brought out his backhoe and he and I cut up the fallen tree section and pushed it 

over to the corner of the parking lot.  

While there was access to the backhoe, I asked Fred to remove all the old overgrown Barberry, 

Euonymus and Yews that were in the berms around the parking lot.  There was a total of 15 bushes that 

were dug out and added to the debris pile.  With these bushes removed, the "parkers" who were using the 

bushes as a place to hide for romantic activities is no longer an issue.   

              While this was going on, Carol Bass trimmed the remaining shrubs and cleaned up all the debris.  

There is still more that needs to be done to the grounds. We need to rent a dumpster for the 

disposal of the huge pile of limbs. We need to backfill the berms with top soil where the shrubs were dug 

out, rebuild the trash enclosure, which is falling, and weed and mulch the bed behind the clubhouse. 

Another more serious issue is the aging HVAC system.  The system is almost 25 years old and, at the 

time of this writing, one of the three condensing units is dead and not worth the cost to repair it.  The other 

two units which are the same age won't be far behind. I have put out a request for bids and the KYANA 

Charities Board approved to spend up to $22,000 on new heating and air units.    Jerry Bass 

    
 
    
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 KYANA CLUBHOUSE CLEAN UP 



 

!! AACA and KYANA Membership Renewals – NEW FOR 2023!! 
 
It’s that time of year again for us to renew our memberships with both AACA and KYANA!  
 

This year we have a new option of partial online renewal since AACA has adopted a new system making 
national dues easier than ever to pay. If you receive emails from AACA, you may have already seen a notice 
titled “2024 Membership Renewal” that looks like this:  
 

 
 
If you click on the link in the email (highlighted above for emphasis), it will direct you to the AACA website 
where you can update your membership details and pay with a Credit/Debit Card or with PayPal. 
 

Since AACA has made this option available, you are free to choose it when paying for your AACA National 
Membership dues. When you turn in your separate membership dues for KYANA, please check the box on 
the updated KYANA form.  
 

!! Please be aware that this new option only allows you to pay for AACA dues, NOT KYANA dues. If you 
fail to pay your KYANA dues separately, you will be removed from the KYANA roster!! 
 

If you do not receive emails, or if you don’t wish to pay online, not to worry – we can still handle your dues 
the way that we have been doing before. Just submit a single payment of $55 to cover both AACA and KYANA, 
and the club will submit all paperwork and money on behalf of those who take this option, just like before.  
 

!! Regardless of the option that you take, dues must be received (not postmarked) before December 1, 
2023. !! 



 

KYANA Region Dues & Roster Information 

!!! Dues must be received before December 1 !!! 

Member Names: 
 
 

 
 

Street Address: 
 
 

City, State, ZIP: 
 
 

Home Phone: 
 
 

Mobile Phone: 
 
 

E-mail Address: 
 
 

Year Joined KYANA: 
 
 

AACA No.: 
 

Antique Cars Owned: 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Check one box below for your payment method:  

☐Option 1: I’m paying AACA and KYANA dues to KYANA ☐Option 2 – NEW: I paid my AACA dues online already 

AACA Dues =  $45 AACA Dues =  Paid online ($45) 
KYANA Dues =  $10 KYANA Dues =  $10 
Total Owed =  $55 Total Owed =  $10 

 
 
Make all checks payable to KYANA and mail with this form to:  
 
Alex Wilkins, Secretary 
2520 Corydon-New Middletown Rd SE 
Corydon, IN 47112 

 
 



 

 
 
For many years, Roger Stephan organized the St. Francis Car Show. Thanks to Steve 
Lipmann for stepping up and taking over sponsoring this show. Roger was with us as we 
had a beautiful, sunny day. Thanks to all the KYANA members who participated in the 
show. Enjoy the following pictures!!! 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 

 ST. FRANCIS CAR SHOW 



 
Hopefully you were able to make the picnic this year. It is always a great and casual way to 
meet and greet your fellow KYANA members. Please enjoy the following pictures.  
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
1924 Dodge Brothers Touring car.  Formerly owned by KYANA member Don 
Spencer.  Don’s nephew Tom Robertson is selling the car.  Car is titled in Tom’s 
name. Car runs, drives, and stops.  Asking $20,000. 
Call Tom Robertson 502-744-2742. 

 KYANA PICNIC 

 CAR FOR SALE 



 
 
 
I don’t know how we have been so lucky, but the car show at Mike Linnig’s was another beautiful 
day for bringing your special vehicle and proudly displaying it at the show. Enjoy the following 
pictures.  
 

  

  

   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 JDRF CAR SHOW 



 
Another great day for a car show. It is touching to see the residents come out and enjoy looking at 
all the cars. I know the KYANA members who attended truly enjoyed showing off their beloved 
antiques. 
 
 

     

    
 

  
 
 

 FORREST HILL NURSING HOME CAR SHOW 



 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

                                   KYSWAP 

KYANA SWAP MEET    
LARGEST INDOOR 

SWAP MEET 
57th YEAR - SINCE 1965 

March 9-10, 2024 
KY State Fair & Exposition Center 

                                     937 Phillips Lane 

Louisville, KY 40209  

Saturday – 8:00am – 6:00pm 

     Sunday – 8:00 – 4:00pm  
 

               Admission - $10.00 per day 
                                        Children under 12 Free with an adult 

 

Room for over 1140 Vendors under one roof 

                 Regular Space - (10x20) - $90.00 

Corner Space - (10x20) - $100.00 

Carpeted Space - (10x10) - $50.00 

100 Space Outside Car Corral 
                          Contact: Kevin Alwes 

                                 502-468-1442 

                                $30.00 per space 

 

CONTACT 

Maureen Vannatta     Chester Robertson 

502-619-2917     502-619-2916 

kyanaswapmeet@gmail.com   chestererobertson@gmail.com 

Visit us on the web: www.kyanaswapmeet.com 

 

mailto:kyanaswapmeet@gmail.com
http://www.kyanaswapmeet.com/


 

 
 

DATE 
EVENT SPONSOR 

January 22 January Business Meeting Donna Burchett 

February 12 Derby Dinner Playhouse Alethea Hayes 

February 26 Swap Meet Planning Meeting Morgan Howard 

March 10-12  KYANA Swap Meet Robertson & Vannatta 

March 18 Salvage Yard Tour Mark Kubancik 

March 25 Roger Stephan Memorial Service   

April 8 Easter Egg Hunt Beverly Foster 

April 15  St. Joseph Catholic School Car Show Alex Wilkins 

April 23 Swap Meet Appreciation Dinner Jenni Mulrooney 

May 13 Day at the Movies Bethany Coates 

Cancelled Kentucky Down Under Chester Robertson 

May 20 KYANA Spring Clubhouse Clean Up        Jerry Bass 

May 21 Middletown Police Foundation 1st Car Show Greg Gitschier 

June 2 Chili/Hot Dog Dinner Chrome Plating Seminar Ken Martin 

June 10 KYANA Yard Sale Hill Families 

June 24 KYANA 1st Open Car Show Jerry & Carol Bass 

July 4 Norton Commons July 4th Parade Mark Kubancik 

July 7-8 Auburn AACA Show Overnight Jim & Sandra Joseph 

July 15 Keeneland Concours Day Trip Kenneth & Donna Martin 

July 29 Car Collection Tour & Lunch- Northern KY George Fackler 

August 1 National Night Out Jerry Bass 

August 4  NSRA Street Rod Nationals Terry Craven & Mark Kubancik 

August 4  Hot Wheels for Wilt David Hill 

August 7-9 Biltmore Estate in Asheville, NC Jerry & Carol Bass 

August 18 Traditions at Hunter Station Car Show Eric Hill 

August 19 Country Music Show David Hill 

September 15 Louisville East Acute Post Car Display Mark Kubancik 

September 17 JDRF /Ford KTP Car Show – Mike Linnig’s Shawn McDonald 

September 19 Forrest Hills Commons Car Display Howard Hardin 

September 24 KYANA Picnic Pat Palmer-Ball 

October 3-6 Hershey Fall Nationals AACA 

October 7  St Francis Car Show Steve Lippmann 

October  Corydon Fall Auto Show Cancelled 

October 19 Magnolia Springs Senior Living Car Display Howard Hardin 

October 21 Kentucky Railway Museum Car Show Neil White 

November 4 Toys for Tots Breakfast                    Alan & Maureen Vannatta 

November 11 Veteran’s Day Parade                 Chester Robertson 

November 19 Awards and Elections                 Beverly Foster 

December 2 Light up Louisville Parade         Alan Vannatta 

December 3 Adult Christmas Party                Brian & Shelly Koressel 

December 9 Children’s Christmas Party Bass, Kubancik & Mulrooney Families 

December 16 Christmas Country Music Show Brian & Ruth Hill 

KYANA EVENTS FOR 2023 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

 

Sidelight Editor 

C/O Sandra Joseph 

1925 Pine Run Lane 

Batavia, OH 45103 

 

On the cover:  

Happy Thanksgiving to all 

our KYANA friends.  
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